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Comments: No "farmer" should ever be allowed to graze their livestock in Wilderness areas. Domestic animals
raised for slaugheter, compete with wildlife for food and space.

Domestic animals raised for slaughter degrade and foul the lakes and streams which wildlife relies on.

Domestic sheep grazing is incompatible with recovering native bighorn sheep population.

Killing native predators to protect sheep or cows should be prohibited. No wild animal should be killed because a
"farmer" wants to make use of free grazing land for his or her livestock. This is the home of the wild animals and
they need protecting, not the other way round.

I call upon you to support the no grazing option as it is best for the wildlife, watersheds, recreation, and the
Wilderness.



